Open Evening

Wednesday 25th September
5:30pm to 7:30pm

This event is for students
and their families looking
to join our Year 7 in
September 2025.

What you can expect:

Meet our Principal

¢ Opportunity to tour
our school

e Talk to our students
e Musical performances
e Departmental activities

School presentation
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We'd love to welcome you
at our school

Open Evening: 25th September, 5:30pm-7:30pm

Community is at the heart of what we do. Each student is a valued member
of the academy and we take pride in giving them opportunities which will
allow them to thrive as an individual, both academically and holistically.

Students receive a first-class education from our team of enthusiastic,
dedicated teachers and our pastoral and support staff. We have high
expectations of both ourselves and of our students, and we strive to develop
their talents and help them succeed.

We offer a diverse and broad curriculum with both academic and vocational
learning opportunities for all and a subject mix that both engages and
inspires. We recognise the value of enrichment opportunities and a broad,
bespoke and human approach to student development.

At our Open Evening you'll have the opportunity to step inside and see our
school facilities, meet our teaching/support staff and speak to our students.

Come along to learn about our ethos, values, curriculum and the
opportunities we create for our students. As part of Gosforth Group, and in
addition to the first class education we provide our students from Year 7,
post GCSE's we offer a seamless progression onto studying A Levels and
BTECs at Gosforth Academy and Jesmond Park Academy.

Create Your Future

Proud to be part of the

North Gosforth Gosforth
Academy Group
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northgosforthacademy.org.uk



